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Greater Fort Wayne Business Journal - "A Smooth
Transition"
June 19, 2015 Fort Wayne

Jeremey Reidy of Fort Wayne office was quoted in an article entitled, "A
smooth transition," which was published by the Greater Fort Wayne
Business Journal on June 19. The article focused on the need for
business exit plans.

http://www.fwbusiness.com/business/latest/businessweekly/article_d8d4b1e9-3ca5-564c-b035-c466f6857861.html

